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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Elena Manzo [emanzo@somaenv.com]
Sent: Friday, August 19, 2011 12:31 PM
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Subject: 316 38th Street update

Dear Jerry, 
 
They were able to advance all 3 outdoor soil borings yesterday, though we had to shift the boring locations 
slightly (to advance them where no obstructions were encountered); they tried multiple locations for each 
boring to get those in.  
 
Today, however, as they were advancing the indoor soil borings their ram-set had a technical issue they were 
not able to fix in the field; as such we had to postpone the advancement of the remaining soil borings till 
Monday. 
 
Please do not hesitate to call me at (925)734‐6400, if you have any questions or concerns. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Elena K. Manzo 
Principal Scientist 
SOMA Environmental Engineering, Inc. 
925‐734‐6400 (Phone) 
925‐734‐6401 (Fax) 
www.somaenv.com 
 
 
 
 


